Chris O'Brien

From: Justin Bouchard <jrbsurfer@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 3:04 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: H6256 opposition

To whom this may concern | am against H6256. As a long time boater and fisherman this doesn’t support who we are as
the ocean state. This if passed will put even more burden on the dwindling population of men and women that make

their living with their boats that already pay taxes on their catch, their gas, their equipment and also pay for licenses and
renewals etc. let’s promote the ocean state for what she is and support the people who are champions of her namesake

Best regards
Justin Bouchard



